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Compared to the last 6 months of 
data, the average of the last three 

most recent SARS-CoV-2
measurements are in the 

96.15 percentile for Jones Island and 
the 90.38 percentile for South

Shore Sewershed. These 
measurements are high for Jones 
Island and high for South Shore.

Wastewater concentrations of SARS-
CoV-2 significantly increased in the 

Jones Island or South
Shore sewersheds.
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• The 2023–2024 updated COVID-19 vaccines more closely targets the XBB lineage of the Omicron 
variant and could restore protection against severe COVID-19 that may have decreased over time.

• If you recently had COVID-19, you still need to stay up to date with your vaccines, but you may 
consider delaying your vaccine by 3 months from when your symptoms started or, if you had no 
symptoms, when you first received a positive test.








